
 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit to St George’s Church 

We had a lovely walk yesterday morning 

to the church, where we looked at some of 

the features in the building and learned a 

bit more about advent and the Christmas 

story. The sun shone for our short journey 

there and back and we were all made to 

feel very welcome.  

Christmas has arrived! 

In last week’s newsletter, we put out a 

plea for help in finding us a Christmas 

tree and less than 24 hours later, thanks 

the wonderful King family and Wickes in 

Chichester, we have a tree! All of the 

children enjoyed decorating it last week 

and it is brightening up our hall.  

Free School Meals holiday 

voucher scheme 

We have been informed that all of our 

families who are entitled to Free School 

Meals (under the Universal Credit 

scheme) will be able to claim £30 of food 

vouchers on Monday 21st of December 

from Edenred.  

Please make sure the office has your 

correct email details, as vouchers will be 

issued electronically through the email 

addresses we have for you.  

If you have any queries regarding this, do 

chat to Mrs Flint who will be able to help.  

 

 Dates for your Diaries 

Last day of term – Friday 18th December 

 

Inset Day – Monday 4th January 2021 

                 – No school for children 

First day of term – Tuesday 5th January 

Half Term – 15th – 19th February 

Last day of Spring Term –  1st April 
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  Mrs Goff 

For those of you who had children in the 

school last year, you will no doubt 

remember the lovely Mrs Goff. We are 

delighted to be able to tell you that Mrs 

Goff has just completed all of her 

treatment and is feeling much better. She 

was even allowed to come in for a visit on 

Monday after school. It was wonderful to 

see her looking so well.  She is hoping 

that as soon as all the restrictions are 

lifted, she will be able to come back into 

school and support us in a voluntary 

capacity. Such a lovely lady!  

Seesaw and Tapestry 

If you haven’t connected to your child’s 

account yet- do speak to the teachers and 

they can help get you started!  

 

“Love life, love 

learning.” 

  

Sharing of children’s books  

The teachers are very aware that this has 

been a particularly tricky term for 

parents as we cannot have our usual 

‘open door’ policy in place in school at the 

moment. They were delighted to speak to 

you all on the ‘phone earlier in the term 

about your children’s learning but felt 

that it would be wonderful if you could all 

see some of the amazing learning your 

children have achieved this year.  

They will be doing this in two ways, 

firstly via Seesaw and Tapestry as usual 

and secondly by having some tables 

outside with children’s work on. Your 

child’s teacher will liaise with you about 

the time and day for this. 

All we would ask is that the work books 

are not taken from the school site and 

that you only look at your own child’s 

work which will be clearly labelled for 

you.   

Consultation closing on 

December 16th 2020.  

Please respond if you haven’t had time 

yet– thank you! Every voice from this 

school counts.  

Thank you!  

Thank you for all the ways in which you 

continue to support the school and your 

child’s learning. We appreciate it!  

 

 

 


